
City of Scottsbluff, Nebraska
Monday, July 17, 2017

Regular Meeting

Item Consent6

Council to approve the City Manager’s appointment of Anne 
Radford to fill the vacated Library Board position.

Staff Contact: Nathan Johnson, City Manager
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Anne Radford 

1416 8th Ave. 

Scottsbluff, NE 

308-765-0905 

annerad@allophone.com 

 

 

Mr. Nathan Johnson 

City Manager 

City of Scottsbluff, NE 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 It has recently come to my attention that a vacancy exists on the board of the Lied Scottsbluff 

Public Library.  This letter is to express my interest to fill that vacancy.  I have already spoken to Library 

Director, Noelle Thompson, about my intent and received a favorable response. 

 

 I have been a teacher for 35 years.  Twenty-two of those years have been at Roosevelt School in 

Scottsbluff.  I retired at the end of the 2016-2017 schoolyear, which frees up some time for me to be 

available for meetings and other duties of the board.  For a number of years I have volunteered to help 

in the Summer Reading Program.  I am a frequent patron of the library, and think highly of the staff and 

programming they provide.  I also served on the Friends of the Library Board and helped with 

fundraisers the ‘Friends’ have sponsored. 

 

 I feel comfortable that I am equipped to perform the duties outlined in the Library Board 

Bylaws, and I’d appreciate the opportunity to bring my support and my enthusiasm for our public library 

to a different level.  

 

 Thank you for your consideration.  My contact information is above.  I’d be happy to answer 

questions you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anne Radford   
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